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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102

| 402/536-4000
July 22, 1983
LIC-83-177

j Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
i U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
( Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

|
- Dear Mr. Denton:

Fort Calhoun Station Unit No. 1
Updated Safety Analysis Report (USAR)

As required by 10 CFR 50.71(e), thirteen (13) controlled
copies (numbered 1 through 13) of the " Fort Calhoun Station
Unit No. 1 Updated Safety Analysis Report" have been for-
warded under separate cover. The annual update encompasses
revisions from January 22, 1982 through January 22, 1983.

|
The update was performed to incorporate all plant modifi-
cations made to the Fort Calhoun Station and to reflect
information and analyses submitted to the Commission since
the previous submittal of the USAR. All changes to the USAR
received a rigorous technical review, as well as a formal
final review and approval by the District's Plant Review
Committee. Based upon this review and approval process, the
District believes the USAR accurately reflects the design of
the Fort Calhoun Station as it existed January 22, 1983.

There have been no changes made under the provisions of 10
CPR 50.59 which have not previously been submitted to the
Commission.
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cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae 2
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
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Mr. E. G. Tourigny, Project Manager
i Mr. L. A. Yandell, Senior Resident
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